AUG-4-2008 13:@4 FROM:UNC RADATION ONCOLOG 919 3966 TEB1 TO:97154413

P:p/e
SCHOOL OF MEDICINE
gt Chair s phone: (919) 966-0400
Radlation Oncology fax; (919) 966-7681
CB#7512 101 Manning Dr. email: marks@med.unc.edu
Chapel Hill, NC 27698-7512
August 1, 2008 DFS Heslls Plang
R

Carol J. Potter ECEWED
Medical Facilities Planning Section nt
701 Barbour Dr. U4 2008
Raleigh, NC 27603 :
Fax: 919-715-4413 Medical Fagijies

Plawing Secrign,

Dear Ms. Potter:

| am writing to strongly advise against the linear accelerator dedicated for prostate therapy, as currently
being proposed in Cary. There are already many linear accelerators in the area that are well able to
provided excellent radictherapy for patients with prostate cancer. Providing a CON for a machine,
focusing on a particular disease type, is not, in my opinicn, good public policy.

Excellent multidisciplinary care for patients with prostate cancer is available at many centers in our
area. In particular, multidisciplinary tumor boards are commonplace here at UNC, at Duke, as well as
many other hospitals in the area.

I believe that the designation of a machine focusing on a particular type (e.g. prostate cancer) may lead
10 @ rapid increase in the number of similar requests for accelerators designated for a varisty of other
disease types, throughout the state.

As the Chairman of Radiation Oncology at UNC, | can unequivocally state that we will provide care for

any patient in need, whether insured or indigent. We will be most happy to care for any patient with
prostate cancer that come here to UNC, or at our other facilities at Rex and in Smithfield.

Thank you very much for your consideration.

Sincerely, Wm AL_J

Lawrence B. Marks




